
You are invited to attend the 
Grants Chlorinated Solvent Plume Superfund Site 

Virtual Public Meeting 
February 7, 2023 

The United States Environmental Protection Agency Region 6 (EPA), in coordination with the New Mexico 
Environment Department (NMED), will be hosting a virtual community meeting to provide a status update on 
the cleanup of the Grants Chlorinated Solvent Plume Superfund Site (GCSP Site), located in Grants, Cibola 
County, New Mexico.  

The GCSP Site consists of soil and groundwater contamination containing the chlorinated solvents 
tetrachloroethylene (PCE) and trichloroethene (TCE).  The presence of these solvents is a result of past releases 
from dry cleaning operations.  The cleanup has included the use of technologies to apply heat to destroy the 
contaminants in soil and introduce micro-organisms to consume and breakdown the contaminants in 
groundwater.  In addition, indoor air treatment systems have been installed in several residential buildings to 
reduce the levels of solvent vapors that moved upward from groundwater and intruded into buildings.    

The virtual community meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 7, 2023, from 7:00-9:00 PM Mountain Time. 
Instructions for attending the virtual meeting, using Microsoft Teams software, are available on the internet at 
http://www.epa.gov/superfund/grants-chlorinated-solvents. 

Alternatively, the meeting can be accessed by telephone at (844) 608-7693 United States (Toll-free), Phone 
Conference ID: 689 573 506# 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

If you have any questions about activities at the GCSP Site or need help locating information you need to become 
involved in the Superfund Process at the GCSP Site, please contact: 

Nancy Hanna, Remedial Project Manager 
US EPA Region 6 
Tel: 214.665.3179 or toll free 1.800.533.3508 
Email – Hanna.Nancy@epa.gov 

Jason McKinney, Senior Public Affairs Specialist 
US EPA Region 6 
Tel: 214.665.8132 or toll free 1.800.533.3508 
Email – Mckinney.Jason@epa.gov 

Anthony McGlown, Remedial Action Team Leader 
New Mexico Environment Department  
Tel: 505.660.8121 
Email – Anthony.Mcglown@env.nm.gov  

INFORMATION REPOSITORIES 

If you would like more information about this Site, you may consult the Administrative Record File and other 
documents contained in the information repository listed below or on the Internet at 
www.epa.gov/superfund/grants-chlorinated-solvents in the “Site Documents & Data” section. 
 

New Mexico State University, Grants Campus Library 
1500 Third Street 

Grants, NM  87020 

All media inquiries should be directed to the EPA Region 6 Press Office at 214.665.2200 
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